
The 2019 New Hyde Park Community Day was a big success, an 
enjoyable event, and a great day for New Hyde Park. 

Thank you for supporting our 
Community Day!!! 

The Village of New Hyde Park Street Fair wasn’t held in 2019 due to construction 

associated with the LIRR Third Track Project.   In its place, the Village hosted the 2019 

Community Day, sponsored by Northwell Health, on Saturday, September 14th from 

11:00 am – 4:00 pm at Memorial Park.  The community event featured the Northwell 

Health and Wellness pavilion, Village and Chamber merchants, food and beverage, live 

music, free inflatable rides for children, and performances by our local theatre group, 

and the Chenda Mela Drum Beating.  There was  shopping, raffles, and displays.  It was 

a fun day for the whole family!!! 
 

 

 


